
 

 

 

As you may know, Kingsborough is currently undergoing its Self-Study as a part of its reaccreditation with the Middle 
States Commission on Higher Education (MSCHE), a.k.a. Middle States.  

Each week we are sending out an email from the Standard co-chairs so that you can learn more about the Standards 
and how the Working Groups are conducting their review. This week we are hearing from: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Co-Chairs: Scott Cally and Carey Manifold 

 

What is Standard VII?  

 Standard 7 encourages us to focus on the overall functioning of the 
institution. This standard examines how to better align our shared governance, 
administrative structure, and overall leadership with the goals and mission of 
our college. Through this examination process we can identify areas that will 
allow for improved transparency and engagement of the college community in 
the decision-making process. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Want to learn more about Standard VII? Visit the KCC Middle States website and check out the attached pdf for more 
information.  
 
Questions? Email Scott Cally (Scott.Cally @kbcc.cuny.edu) or Carey Manifold (Carey.Manifold @kbcc.cuny.edu)! 

Meet the Middle States Standards 
Fall 2023 

Prof. Scott Cally tells us about Standard I at the 
Self-Study Kickoff Event on September 26, 2023 

https://www.kbcc.cuny.edu/irap/msche2025.html

